UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON. D. C. 20866

SEP 15 1989

NOTE TO: Jim Holloway
FROM: Glenda Jackson

SUBJECT: FEES FOR CALIBRATION/LEAK TEST/OTHER SERVICES (CATEGORIES 3N AND 3P)
AND HUMAN AND NON-HUMAN USE OF LIXI SCOPE DEVICES

On May 18, 1969, | discussed the subject fees with John Glenn, NMSS. The
discussion for Categories 3N and 2P was based on Stan Huber Consultants'
December 18, 1985 letter; Vandy Miller's March 19, 1985 memorandum to

William 0. Miller; John Surmeier's April 10, 1987 memorandum to Ron Smith;
Health Physics Associates' July 22, 1988 <omment on the June 27, 1988 proposed
rule; and Yandy Miller's September 30, 1988 memorandum. Copies of these
documents are attached. John confirmed that it is appropriate to treat
calibration service the same as leak test service Tor fee purposes and
recommended this change be included in revised Part 170.

The discussion on the medical versus non-medical use of the Lixiscope was
based on a comment from Lixi, Inc. concerning the June 22, 1988 proposed rule
and Vandy Miller's September 30, 1988 response. John Glenn statea that )
although the review effort may be Lhe same for medical and industrial uses of
the Lixiscope, the same could be said for all diag.ustic sealed sources;
however, it would not be reasonable to make a separate category for each
manufactured item or for each individual use of an item. John believes that
these licenses are currently grouped in the most logical manner. John
recommended that the current fee categories be retainec for the human and
non-human use o1 diagnostic devices.

Sincerely,
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Glenda Jacksog, Chief

Materials License Fee Section

License Fee and Debt
Collection Branch, OC/DAF

Attachments:
As Stated
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